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Statement of Fact 
 

 
The London Borough of Bromley submitted the Bromley Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) Draft Charging 
Schedule for independent examination on 13 January 2021. This statement of fact outlines where a copy of 
the draft charging schedule and other documents are available for inspection, in accordance with Regulation 
19 of the Community Infrastructure Regulations 2010 (as amended). 
 
The following documents are available to view on the Council’s website at:  
https://www.bromley.gov.uk/info/1004/planning_policy/1179/bromleys_community_infrastructure_levy: 
 

• the draft charging schedule; 

• a statement setting out the number of representations made in response to the Draft Charging Schedule 
consultation and a summary of the main issues raised by the representations, and a summary of how the 
representations received were taken into account; 

• copies of any representations made in accordance with regulation 17; and 

• copies of the relevant evidence. 
 
The COVID-19 pandemic affects our ability to display documents for inspection at the Council’s principal office 
at the Civic Centre, Stockwell Close, Bromley, BR1 3UH; however, we can arrange for documents to be made 
available for inspection by appointment. Please contact the CIL team at lcil@bromley.gov.uk to arrange this. 
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